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Due to time constraints, the size of this year’s parade and in cooperation with East Hampton Town  Police, 

we are implementing a change in this year’s parade. Please be advised there will be absolutely                    

NO STOPPING  at the reviewing stand. This change should alleviate the serious gaps which we have           

experienced in the past and will improve the continuity of the parade. 

We realize that you have put great time and effort in your participation; however, you should be able to  

perform while marching slowly past the judges. Fire Departments Please refrain from blowing your sirens. 

In order to ensure the implementation of this new policy, anyone found delaying the parade will be          

excluded from our invitation list next year. 

We respectively ask that all parade participants refrain from drinking any alcohol before and during the    

parade. Please remember that this is a family day and that there are young children and ladies waiting in the 

line of march and we should set an example for our youth. 

Please be at the line of march at 9:45 am on Sunday March 24th 2019 at the Montauk Fire Department,     

12 Flamingo Road. Parade participants please use Second House Road to get to the fire house. 

 

Thanking you for your cooperation in making our parade one of the best on Long Island, 

I remain, 

 

Sincerely 

 

Brian Matthews 

President 

Montauk Friends of Erin 

mailto:moloneys@optonline.net

